
                                                                                                                                
 
 
24 February 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Tony, Jonathan and Nathan, 
 
I just wanted to reach out and thank you guys for the efforts you made in raising 
some much needed for funds for Els for Autism South Africa, with the recent 
Investing in African Mining Golf Day. We have a lot of exciting projects on the go with 
this small foundation in 2015, and your input certainly will go toward making a 
difference in the autism community. 
 
My team will put these funds to good use, and Liezl and I really appreciate it. 
 
Thanks again! 
 

 
Ernie Els 
  
 


